HOTT WIRE

HOTT

October 2024

Issue 27



In the spirit of giving thanks, we want to express our appreciation for our volunteers and supporters for helping us fundraise!

This year, our walked took us past three of our HOTT properties. It is always wonderful to get together and experience the feeling of community.

This autumn we are filled with gratitude for our wonderful HOTT community. Wishing you and your loved ones the best.





Rest in Peace to our HOTT residents that have recently passed away, Richard and Les. We honour your memory and celebrate your lives.



Did you know that HOTT will provide you with a free kitchen compost bin? We will also start you off with some compost bags.



We encourage all our residents to sort their waste appropriately and want to make that as easy for you as we can!

Please reach out to our staff team at maintenance@hott.ca.

TRICK OR TREAT!

Halloween preparations underway!

We hope you have a spooky evening and enjoy your sweets.





All HOTT residents received a letter in the mail regarding the use of air conditioners within units.

Window air conditioners, as per HOTT Policy "Air Conditioners in Units", are no longer permitted as of November 1, 2024.



Our HOTT Summer Party was a success! Thank you to everyone that attended. It was a beautiful day with fantastic people. Games, music, and laughter filled the





October 2024

Issue 27



Houses Opening Today Toronto's Position on Discrimination

Houses Opening Today Toronto Inc. (HOTT) is committed to creating and maintaining a positive and professional environment that respects the dignity, self-worth, and human rights of every individual, and is free from any form of discrimination or harassmant.



Office Hours



75 Blantyre Avenue

Tuesday: 1:00pm - 4:00pm Wednesday: 1:00pm - 4:00pm Thursday: 1:00pm - 4:00pm

269 Jarvis Street

Tuesday: 10:00am - 3:00pm Thursday: 2:00pm - 7:00pm

HOTT Resident Feature

This newsletter is for you, our residents, and we would love to hear from you!
We are inviting anyone who is interested to submit their personal artwork, stories, photographs, or other creative work to us. If you are comfortable, we can publish it in the next edition of the newsletter!
Please contact us if you would like to participate.

Contact Us:

Phone: (416) 369-0366

Email: info@hott.ca

Facebook: HOTT Houses Opening Today

Toronto

Twitter and Instagram: @hotthousing Charitable Number: 128027703RR0001





